From: Rachael Thorn rachael.thorn@chathamnc.org @ Subject: Fern Creek Trail- General Environmental Documentation

Date: April 4, 2019 at 8:37 AM

To: DCJSMI@EMBARQMAIL.COM Cc: Kimberly Tyson kimberly tyson@chathamnc.org, Jason Sullivan jason.sullivan@chathamnc.org

Mr. Johnson,

Please find the attached Letter of Approval for this project an let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Thanks, Rachael Thorn Watershed Protection Director **Chatham County** Office: (919) 545-8343

In keeping with the NC Public Records Law, e-mails, including attachments, may be released to others upon request for inspection and copying.



WATERSHED PROTECTION DEPARTMENT

P.O. Box 548 Pittsboro, NC 27312 Phone: (919) 545-8394

Website: www.chathamnc.org

April 4, 2019

David Johnson 544 Fern Creek Trail Pittsboro, NC 27312

Dear Mr. Johnson,

Thank you for submitting the General Environmental Documentation (GED) for Fern Creek Trail on February 2, 2019. The GED is a requirement of the Chatham County Subdivision Regulations.

The GED has been reviewed by Chatham County Environmental Quality staff and the information provided is satisfactory. This requirement has been met.

Please note that any Allowable uses and Allowable with Mitigation uses in the protected riparian buffer will require a Buffer Authorization from Chatham County. In addition, all permits for wetland and stream impacts from NCDWR and the US Army Corps of Engineers will need to be obtained prior to receiving approval from Chatham County for a Grading Permit and Land Disturbing Permit.

If you have any concerns regarding the GED staff review, please contact me. If you have any questions regarding the Subdivision Regulations or the planning review process, please contact Kim Tyson at 919-542-8283 or Jason Sullivan at 919-542-8233.

Rachael Thorn Watershed Protection Director

Kim Tyson, Subdivision Administrator CC: Jason Sullivan, Chatham County Director of Planning